
KENMORE-TOWN OF TONAWANDA                     
UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Purchasing Department 
                                   May 3, 2017 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Stephen Bovino, Board of Education 
 
FROM: Ken Morton, Purchasing Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Delfield Food Serving Lines 
 
 
 
 
     In conjunction with the Director of Food Services, Ms. Kim Roll, it is recommended 

that the Board of Education award the contract in the aforementioned category to the 

low bidder meeting specifications, 7 Gens, for $64,617. 

 
 
 
          
 

  Company                           Delivered Price 
7 Gens   $64,617.00 
BHS Foodservice Solutions  $69,867.00 
Douglas Equipment  $72,296.53 
Main Ford General Supply  $92,801.00 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Bids were opened May 3rd, 2017 
Number of Bids Sent Out = 4 
Number of Bids Received = 4 

 


